EC372 - Accommodation for the European Laser Standard Senior & Youth Championship 2009 

23th March 2009
We have been informed by the host club that August is a very busy time for the tourist trade in Landskrona and a high number of visitors is expected in the area around the time of the championship. It is  therefore strongly recommended to book accommodation as soon as possible for this championship in order to benefit from the best possible accommodation and prices.

In particular, group accommodation in chalets at Borstahusens Holiday Village (1km from the venue site) is very popular and should be booked as soon as possible. 
Countries who are organizing travel and accommodation for their sailors and who are interested in chalet type accommodation may want to consider a block booking now to reserve accommodation.

There is also plenty of alternative accommodation available, for example a large camp site (500m from the harbour) as well as hotels, hostels and bed & breakfasts in close proximity to the championship venue.

A list of all forms of accommodation in and around Landskrona can be found on the venue website: 
http://www.nordicweek.se/accomondation.asp

Please also pass on this message to sailors who are privately arranging their travel and accommodation and wherever necessary assist them in organizing their trip.

Place offers for this championship will be sent out from 31st March 2009 and will be reprocessed every two weeks thereafter.

If you have any questions, please direct them to office@laserinternational.org. 
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